
  

 
 Redbridge Safeguarding Children Partnership (RSCP) Priorities 2022 – 2023  

 
 

No. Priority What we will do 

1 Transitional Safeguarding Completing the work begun in 2019/20 on transitional safeguarding – a joint project with the 
Redbridge Safeguarding Adults Board (RSAB) to develop proposals for an effective Redbridge 
response to the needs of young adults at risk of exploitation, recognising that adolescence as a 
developmental phase does not suddenly end on the eighteenth birthday. 

2 Contextual Safeguarding Through a task and finish group with the Redbridge Community Safety Partnership, develop a 

joined-up multi-agency response and support to the exploitation of children. 

3 Responding to National 

Safeguarding Reviews and 

Reports 

Supporting the response and developments arising from the publication of the Independent Review 

of Children’s Social Care, Final Report, May 2022; the Child Safeguarding Practice Review (CSPR) 

Panel Report – Child Protection in England:  National Review into the murders of Arthur Labinjo-

Hughes and Star Hobson, May 2022; and any future reports or directives published in 2022 – 2023. 

4 Children & Young Peoples 

Mental Health 

Supporting a response to the growth in children and young people’s mental health, including raising 

awareness of different support and resources available.   

5 Child Friendly Redbridge Supporting the progress to achieve UNICEF ‘Child Friendly Redbridge’ status, and the specific 
priorities of the Redbridge Youth Council relating to safeguarding including: normalisation of sexual 
harassment in schools; signposting to provision of support for children impacted by domestic 
violence or homelessness; raising awareness of the effects of substance misuse on young people. 

 
 

https://www.redbridgesab.org.uk/
https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/childfriendly/

